
 

COVID-19 NOTICE 

In order to ensure the health and wellbeing of the people we serve,  
our staff, and their families, 

effective 4:00 pm, Monday, March 16, 2020, 
our office locations are being closed to the public. 

 
This action is being taken after thoughtful consideration, 
in an effort to control transmission of the covid-19 virus. 

 
Our staff remain available by telephone at 519-924-3339: 

  Monday to Friday, between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm 
 


